
 

 

 

 

 
INDIAN ASSOCIATION FOR THE STUDY OF POPULATION 

 

Executive Committee Meeting 

11:00 AM on Sunday 06 April 2025 

Using Webex Platform 

Minutes of the Meeting 

 

Members present 

The monthly meeting of the Executive Committee was held at 11:00 AM on 06 April 2025. 

The following members were present. 

1. Dr Suresh Sharma 

2. Dr. Anil Chandran S 

3. Dr AG Khan 

4. Dr. Jeetendra Yadav  

5. Dr Dilip Kumar 

6. Dr Usha Ram 

7. Dr Rajesh Kumar Chauhan 

8. Dr. Ajay Kumar Singh 

9. Dr Archana Muthye 

10. Dr. Gudakesh 

Agenda 

1. Confirmation of minutes of the meeting held on 02.03.3025 

2. Feedback on the Northern Regional Conference at NIT Hamirpur 

3. Preparations for the Northeastern Regional Conference, SRMU Sikkim 

4. Progress regarding edited volume/special issue of DI 

5. Distinguished lecture series 

6. Any other item with the permission of the chair 

 

Minutes 

The monthly meeting of the Executive Committee started at 11:00 AM on 06 April 2025 under 

the Chairpersonship of the President, IASP. 



 

 

 

Item 1: Confirmation of the Minutes 

The minutes of the meeting of the EC held on 2nd March 2025 were approved by the committee 

members. 

Item 2: Feedback of the Regional Conference at NIT, Hamirpur 

The members felt that the conference was a grand success. The members commended the 

tireless efforts made by the local organisers, especially Dr Rinshu Dwivedi. The venue, food, 

accommodation and all the other facilities were very good. The plenary session and technical 

sessions were also informative and useful. 

Item 3: Preparations for the Northeastern Regional Conference, SRMU Sikkim 

The President informed about a meeting that was held with the SRMU officials last month to 

informally discuss the requirements from the local organiser. As the number of participants 

from the IASP side was not clear, further discussions with SRMU will be held later once the 

numbers are clear.  

Item 4: Progress regarding edited volume/special issue of DI 

The President informed that the papers received for possible inclusion in the volume were sent 

for review and responses from the reviewers are expected by around 15 April. Once the reviews 

are received, comments will be shared with the authors for modification.  

Item 5: Distinguished lecture series 

The President informed that the speakers for April and May are finalised and borchures will be 

sent out soon. 

The meeting ended at 11:45 AM. 

 

  



 

 

 


